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Dear parents and carers,

Another fantastic week full of great achievements by all our children. Thank you to everyone for coming
in for parents' evening. I would also like to thank the teachers for the extra effort they go to to enable
these meetings to happen. Enjoy your weekends

Assembly Focus

Next week, the KS2 Wellbeing and
Anti-Bullying Ambassadors will be
delivering an assembly about

Remembrance Day and launching
Anti-Bullying Week. They will also be
running a session in each class on
understanding bullying behaviour.

Star of the Week

In Monday’s Values Assembly, we set the children the
challenge of being the best version of themselves in one
specific area, then asking them to see if this positive
mindset helped them in all other areas. It has been
great to see how well the children have done and to
spend some time with the Stars of the Week.

Alexandra Park Parliament

This week we held our first Parliament meeting with

representatives from our school councils. I was

delighted and very impressed with how they

articulated the views of the councils they represent. As

a result of this meeting, we will be ordering new music

trolleys to make getting instruments to classrooms

easier. The sports and play leaders are working with a

sports coach to improve playtimes and the Reading

Council are visiting Simply Books to learn how to

choose books for the other children

Year 5

This week, Year 5 have worked alongside Stockport

County Football Club to create a piece of memorial art

work for the upcoming Remembrance Day. They

collaborated together to make two boards, which will be

displayed outside Edgeley Park Stadium this weekend

for Stockport County’s home fixture against Bolton

Wanderers. It would be great if you can go along to look

at the children’s wonderful work. Thank you



Reading Ambassadors - Visit to Simply Books

Following our recent reading council meeting, the

Reading Ambassadors have this week visited

Simply Books in Bramhall for leadership training

and developing reading engagement in their

classes. They conducted class surveys on book

genres and worked together as a team to discuss

and purchase a range of books for our class and

school library. They considered the reading

interests of their peers and curriculum topics.

Furthermore, they also wanted to expose them to

new authors and styles of writing. We are excited

to share these books back in school!


